
To Dr. Flick from r:. o. 

Dear Dr. Fli ck: 

cus1tf;1.1,z 5 ) 

l West Franklin St., Baltimore, 
March 14, 1904. 

Your decision to have a dinner on the 26th and the lecture on the 
28th complicates things nota little, I think R great ma.ny men would like to 
hear the lecture, but it is a little too much to ask a busy man to stay over 
two days. The only reason for having the committee meeting in Philadelphia 
specially would be to have the men hear Maragliano. Vlhy could we not have all 
three, - the meeting, the dinner and the lecture on the same day, say Monday? 
Please telegraph me. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


